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Sex discrimination 
in salaries

Manpower schedule
Friday December 6- Gulf Oil and Communications; Interview- Transportation ; Interviewing Sen-

kSvsüs-sé
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f
An quasi-autonomous body whichST. JOHN’S (CUP) 

extensive and complex study into regulates first year courses.
The conclusions of the reportFriday, January 10, 1975: Labra- 

Friday, December 6: I B M: dor Linerboard; Interviewing 
Interviewing Senior Mechanical Mechanical, Electrical and Civil Irving Pulp & Paper: Interviewing 
and Electrical Engineers. Senior Engineers. plv“- Electrical, Chemical and

Tuesday, January 7, 1975: Thursday, January 9, 1975, Mechanical Engineers for perm-
Ontario Ministry of Transportation Friday, January 10, 1975: Clarke anent^employment.

discrimination in faculty salaries 
at Memorial University has reflect the situation which exists 
concluded that women with across the country, 
identical qualifications and exper- The Day Report of 1973 found an 
ience to men receive lower average sex differential in salaries

at the University of British 
The figure arrived at showed an Columbia of $1,740.

The Rosen Bluth Report on Sex

Wednesday, January 22, 1975:!

salaries.

LONG JOHN BALDRY or average discrepancy of $350 
between the salaries of men and Discrimination in Canadian Uni­

versities determined in 1967 that 
The report found not only that the average discrimination factor 

women’s salaries are lower, but in salaries was $1,199, with a 
that “wotnen are systematically slightly lower figure for the 
excluded from administrative Atlantic provinces, 
positions and the senior academic 
rank.” When this factor is taken 
into consideration, the average 
wage differential rises to $1,357.

The report, researched by Dr.
W.E. Schrank of the Economics 
Department, also found that while 
the salaries of male professors are 
normally higher in the senior 
division than in the junior division, 
this does not hold true for women.

Junior division at Memorial is a

Would you pay $4.00*$5.00 to see 
BAD COMPANY in concert at the Playhouse for UNB Winter 
Carnival ? If so, and this is not a commitment, contact Moe 

Latouche at 454-1978 or drop into the Ticket-Wicket in the SUB

,
women.

The Memorial report advocates 
a compensation scheme and notes 
that such a system would not be out 
of line with practices elsewhere in 
North America.

In a similar case, the University 
of Toronto recently awarded 
$79,851 in compensation payments 
to 52 women faculty members who, 
it was found, were also victims of a 
discriminating salary system.

today Dec. 6, between 2 and 5 pm

This year, let’s have a concert better than STU !!!

Need Some Xtra 
Xmas Cash? CEGEPS skip classes

Quebec City and Joliette parti­
cipated in the boycotts called last 
week at a congress of CEGEP 
delegates in Trois Rivieres.

The students of three private

QUEBEC (CUP) -Students at 25 
CEGEPS staged sit-down boycotts 
of classes Nov. 25 to show publicly 
their malcontent in face of

£ w-s
where the great < majority of 
students have received no money 
at all this year.

Design a crest for the new
Aitken University Centre!i

regions of Quebec.
The Quebec Minister of Educa­

tion, Francois Cloutier, has 
provided emergency finds to the 
financial aid offices of all 
CEGEPS, meeting the most 
pressing needs. Students have 
judged this measure insufficient.

They want a complete rewriting 
of the law governing Loans and 
Bursaries, claiming the present 
law is unrealistic, and serves 
primarily to cause difficulties to 
students and parents.

and second prize isfirst prize is NOTICE - SKI CLUB
Following the Dec. 4th meeting 

of the newly formed ski club, a 
constitution has been ratified by 
the body and they now await 
confirmation of recognition as a 
university sanctioned club. The 
next meeting will be held shortly 
after the Xmas break, be prepared 
for progress.

Need transportation to the 
slopes? A bus will be leaving for 
Crabbe Mountain every day during 
the holiday season, cost will be 
around $1.25 and will arrive at the 
front gates to the University 
between 8 and 8:30 daily with the 
exception of Christmas day.

20 dollars30 dollars
The contest is open to anyone alive in the university 
community including UNB and St. Thomas (students, faculty, 
and staff of any department). Deadline for designs is Friday, 
December 13th. Drop your submissions into The Brunswickan 
office, Room 35, in the SUB or send them in care of "Aitken 
University Centre Contest" same address as above. Include 

, address, phone number and "position in the

BRUNS-CHSR 
Christmas Party 

Dec. 7th 8 p.m.
Room 26 SUB 

Staffers, guests etc.your name 
universities.

oGet a head start on Santa New
Book
ReleasesGift

All the LATEST 
in RECORDSId. GIVE

O tHandcrafted,
Enchanted,
Sand
CANDLES

f A0Classical 
Record Box 
Sets BOOK

Crested
Jewellry

w.

We also have Christmas Cards, FOR ; »
w,

'AChristmas Albums, Wrapping. CHRISTMAS
paper, Posters, etc. mJust about Everything you need for Christmas
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